Direct line: +44 (0) 20 7747 6410 Direct Fax: +44 (0) 20 7004 7343 Email: k.sapolu@commonwealth.int

23 February 2015

N Kodituwakku & Co Attorney at Law 99 Subadrarama Road Nugegoda 10250 SRI LANKA

Email: nkodituwakku.co@gmail.com

Dear Mr Kodituwakku

Your letter of 31 October 2014 addressed to the Secretary-General of the Commonwealth Secretariat refers. Our sincere apologies for not having responded sooner.

You may have been aware that the Commonwealth sent an observer group to observe the presidential elections on 8 January 2015. A new government is now in place whose 100 day plan and other initiatives, we believe, have addressed or will address the issues you raised.

This letter therefore serves to acknowledge your letter of 31 October and to wish you all the best for the future.

Yours sincerely,

Director

Rule of Law Division